Communication from Public

Name: Ellen
Date Submitted: 09/17/2021 05:58 PM
Council File No: 20-1178

Comments for Public Posting: Since the purpose of the pilot program is to relieve LAPD of
responding to mental health related calls, then the funding ($2M)
should come from LAPD's budget not DMH's budget, as the pilot
program would relieve LAPD of responding to these calls.



